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March 12, 2025 
 

PRE-K REGISTRATION ONLY 
 
Dear Memorial School Families, 
 
The South Hackensack Memorial School Pre-Kindergarten registration will begin on Monday, March 
31, 2025. As we set the tuition for the upcoming school year, we have two goals: to ensure that we 
have the resources necessary to continue delivering a high quality education to our students and to 
keep the education we provide affordable for our families relative to similar educational institutions 
in our area. Children must be 4 years old on or before October 1, 2025 to enter Pre-Kindergarten. 
Please see the information below regarding the cost for the 2025-2026 school year. 
 
 

Program Cost 

Full Day Pre-Kindergarten Program 
(South Hackensack Residents Only) 

 
$5,350.00 

 
Payment Procedure: 
 

1)​ A signed contract and a $250.00 dollar non-refundable deposit is required at the time of 
registration in order to secure your child’s spot for the program. Please sign the contract 
provided to you during registration and bring a check or money order payable to the South 
Hackensack Board of Education. 
 

2)​ NO CASH will be accepted for the deposit or the monthly payments. We only accept check or 
money orders. 
 

3)​ Equal payments will be required beginning on August 1, 2025 to May 1, 2026 (over 10 months): 
a.​  10 equal payments of $510.00 per month. 
b.​ A late fee will be assessed of $25.00 for payments received after the 1st of each 

month. 
 

4)​ If you feel that you qualify for child care assistance to help you pay for care, please visit the 
New Jersey State website for more information→ Child Care Assistance Program. You must 
apply for this assistance before August 1, 2025 or you will be responsible for all monthly 
tuition payments. A signed contract and $250.00 deposit are still required upon registration. 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Stephanie Kropp at 201-440-2782 x 140. 
We look forward to seeing your child in September! 

https://www.childcarenj.gov/Parents/CCAP

